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Spring has come! As the weather warms up I'm looking
forward to getting outdoors more and enjoying
Chikujo’s  spring scenery, especially the cherry
blossoms when they come into bloom. March also
means it’s time for the Doll Festival, and going to see
the beautiful display of dolls at the Former Kurauchi
Residence’s Hinadzukushi exhibition. It's on until the
21st of March, so go check it out if you haven't already!
Last month we celebrated Setsubun by visiting the
Tsuiki Special Education School, where we got to
spend time with the kids making beans out of
newspaper in preparation for the Mamemaki event,
where we successfully vanquished the demons! Over
the last few months we have also visited Shiida Primary
School, where we met with the grade 6 students to
talk about Australia and about the value of learning
another language for your future career, and Obara
Primary school where we got to meet all the students
and learn about Australia together. Last month we also
held our Valentines Sweets Cooking Class. Everyone
made such yummy looking sweet treats to give out on
Valentine’s Day!
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